
 

                                    CITY OF URBANA                              
PUBLIC HEARING 

Monday, August 21, 2006 
   
 

A Public Hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m., Monday, August 21, 2006 in the 

Council Chambers of the Urbana City Building, 400 South Vine Street, for the 

purpose of considering a proposed annexation agreement between the City of 

Urbana and Greg Reynolds and Denise Reidy for a 1.80 acre located at 1714 E. 

Airport Road. 

Persons with disabilities needing special services or accommodations for 

this hearing should contact the City of Urbana’s Americans with Disabilities 

Coordinator at 384-2466 or TDY at 384-2360. 

 
       Phyllis D. Clark 
       City Clerk 
   
                                                                                                          
 
 
 


